
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

14 November 2023 
 
 

 

Dear Parent(s)/ Carer(s), 
 

School Choir – Singing in Town 
 
The school choir will be singing outside St Giles Church on Wednesday 29th November at 11am to raise money 
for The Children’s Society. Parents/carers are more than welcome to come along and support them.  
 
They will be walking to and from town so please ensure that they are wearing a warm coat.  
 
Could we please ask you to complete and return the permission slip below. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
Mr Ayre 
Headteacher 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 
School Choir – Singing in Town 

 
 
I give permission for my child……………………………………………..to perform in the school choir in town on 
Wednesday 29th November. 
 
 
 
Name of Parent/Carer (Capitals)……………………………………………….. 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Date………………………………………………………………………………………….. 


